

Monday 1st July 2024

Tel: 020 7735 1343 Fax: 020 77355262 Email: <u>admin@christchurchschool.cc</u>

Cancell Road,

London, SW9 6HN

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **Christ Church Sports Day 2024**

Sports Day will be taking place on Friday 12th July at Myatt's Field Park. If you would like to join us please meet us at Myatt's Field at 9:30, children will walk over with their class teacher and need to be in school at the usual time of 8.55am for registration.

This year we are planning to have lunch together at Myatt's Field at 12:00pm. If your child usually has a school meal they will be provided with a school packed lunch. Children who normally have a packed lunch in school should bring their own lunch as usual.

The day has been planned to ensure the children participate in a variety of sports, work as part of a team, and enjoy themselves. The children will complete a series of mini activities with their class and the children will be competing in colour teams. There will be children from each of the four teams within each class competing against each other for points. These points will go towards the team's total.

Your child will be informed of which colour team they will be in and will need a plain t-shirt in this colour. Your child should come into school in their PE kits and wearing their coloured t-shirt. If you do not have the assigned colour t-shirt there is no need to purchase one, please inform your child's class teacher so we can organise an appropriate coloured sash or bib.

After lunch, you will be able to take your child home once the afternoon register has been taken. All other children will return to school as normal.

To help things run smoothly and keep all the children safe, please read the following:

- The children will need to come to school wearing their team colour t-shirt, PE shorts and trainers.
- The children will need a water bottle, a hat and be wearing sun-cream.
- Please join in with the 'hands up' signal, so we can hear the coach's instructions clearly.
- Please inform your child's teacher before taking them to the toilet.
- All children will sit with their class group for lunchtime.
- Please only take your child home after lunch once the afternoon register has been taken.

Finally, if you have a car and are available to help bring the PE equipment or lunches over to the park please let me know.

Thank you, Mr Tyler







Char of Governors: Ms. Zoe Smith